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And don’t forget about the car show



May 
Lunch and Learn 

Mental Health
Awareness

Wednesday, May 22
Goldstein Hall, Room 105 Occom

Commons
12 pm to 1 pm 

1:30 pm to 2:30 pm

Mental Health Awareness
Join us to explore strategies to enhance

mental well-being. 
Please register in advance at this link.

Dartmouth 
Dining Picnic

Monday, June 17th
Storrs Pond Summer fun for Dining employees!

Third Shift
Summer

Breakfast

Wednesday, June 26, 2024
5 a.m.

‘53 Commons

Third Shift Breakfast
Games, Prizes, Raffles

Great food and fun!

Campus
Services

Summer Picnic

Friday, June 28, 2024
11:30 am to 2 pm
Fullington Farm

CAR SHOW, food, fun, 
games, raffles, 

 and more! 
Families are welcome.

Third Shift
Town Hall and
Team Building

Wednesday, July 24, 2024
5 am

‘53 Commons
More information coming soon!

Town Hall and  
Team Building

Friday, July 26, 2024
BEMA More information coming soon!

Event Corner

Please take note:
June’s First Friday $5 Meal is cancelled 

due to an event in ‘53 Commons

Dartmouth College Gospel Choir Spring 2024 Performance

Thursday, May 16  -  8 pm  -  Rollins Chapel

Tickets: $15

Find out more
at this link.

Campus Services own Ymani Hawkins,
Director of Culture and Employee
Belonging, will be performing
in the choir.

Summer Events to Add to Your Calendar

https://dartmouth.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_23IWDjhdJgdxmiG?Q_CHL=qr
https://hop.dartmouth.edu/events/dartmouth-college-gospel-choir-4
https://hop.dartmouth.edu/events/dartmouth-college-gospel-choir-4


Most recently, Stephanie managed
Human Resources communications
for Vertex Pharmaceuticals after
working in various areas of
communications.
 

Stephanie lives in Norwich, VT with
her husband and Cairn Terrier. 

 New CS Manager 
of Communications

Outside of work, Stephanie keeps
busy traveling, cooking, knitting,

gardening, snowshoeing, and hiking.

Please welcome 
Stephanie Kaufman 

New Manager of Communications

With spatulas in hand, our
chefs channeled the power
of the Jedi to concoct a
celestial array of inter-
galactic delicacies. Staff and
students transformed into
heroes and villains joining
forces for a fun and tasty
event for all.

Wielding the Force, Dining Provides an Adventure for All

Dining held an epic culinary journey to a galaxy far, far away last Saturday, for their May
the Fourth celebration. The dining hall was transformed into a Star Wars inspired banquet! 

Chef Courtney Bryan
and Late Night

Supervisor, 
Ben Gaherty,

transformed into 
Dark Side villains!

Please reach out to Stephanie 
with newsletter entries at

Stephanie.Z.Kaufman@Dartmouth.edu

Mother’s Day Cards 
This past week students were provided cards, stamps

and mailing services at ’53 Commons, 
so all could send love to their moms for Mother’s Day.

mailto:Stephanie.Z.Kaufman@Dartmouth.edu


Matt Dunn is amazing to work with and in every lab we inspected the lab personnel were
happy to see Matt and his “new assistant.” EHS’s work is so important for the college, keeping
people safe in their labs. Matt is an unsung hero of Dartmouth College.

in Your 
Corner

Cu
ltu

re
 an

d Employee Belonging

Job Shadowing: A Day in the Life 
of Dartmouth's Safety Hero, Matt Dunn

I had the pleasure of job shadowing Matt Dunn in
Environmental Health and Safety (EHS). This
photo shows us inspecting a lab where two
graduate students were conducting a laser
experiment. The laser is being refracted through
water onto the white board in the back.
 

We inspected multiple labs on campus, and I got
to put my recent EHS training to good use. We did
chemical, radiological, x-ray, and laser
inspections at labs throughout campus.

News from Dave Newlove

Principle of the Month: Consideration

During these turbulent times, cultivating
consideration becomes more important than
ever. Our principle of the month – consideration
– guides us to pause, reflect, and empathize with
others, fostering a CS culture grounded in
respect and understanding. Demonstrating
consideration for one another can help all of us
develop resilience, strengthen relationships, and
navigate challenges more effectively.

  For Leaders:

Recognize employees’ heightened levels of
stress and uncertainty 
Provide clear and transparent communications
Offer support and resources for mental health
and well-being 
Prioritize the health and safety of teams,
balancing business needs with the physical and
emotional needs of employees

  For Employees: 

Recognize the pressures and challenges
your co-workers may face
Be patient and understanding in working
with your team, offering support and
assistance whenever you can
Adapt to changing situations, respect
boundaries and come together as a
team



For more information contact Ymani.S.Hawkins@Dartmouth.edu

This is an optional unpaid training session

Has your team participated?

This month, the Culture and Employee Belonging (CEB)
council wants to know, 

"What's your biggest adventure?" 

We suggest taking some time in your team meetings to discuss this question and share your
stories. We believe this prompt will help strengthen connections among team members and
make meetings more enjoyable.
 

Thanks for being part of our effort to build a positive workplace culture!
 

Best regards, CEB Committee

Please register in
advance at this link or

at the QR code.

Join us to explore practical strategies
to enhance mental well-being.
From understanding common
challenges to learning effective coping
techniques, this event will provide you
with valuable knowledge and support.
Please register in advance via the QR
code below.

Wednesday, May 22

Goldstein Hall, Room 105
Occom Commons

Times:

12 pm to 1 pm
and

1:30 pm to 2:30 pm

Mental Health Awareness Month

Lunch and Learn

Lunch will be provided for participants.

mailto:Ymani.S.Hawkins@dartmouth.edu
https://dartmouth.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_23IWDjhdJgdxmiG?Q_CHL=qr
https://dartmouth.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_23IWDjhdJgdxmiG?Q_CHL=qr
https://dartmouth.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_23IWDjhdJgdxmiG?Q_CHL=qr

